
 

 

 

 

 ITALIAN MASS 
The Eucharist will be 
celebrated in Italian on 
Sunday 26th March at 
10:30 am at St Carlo’s. 
 

 

 

PARISH 2ND RITE 

OF CONFESSION 
7:00 PM - FRIDAY – 31ST MARCH  

 

 
10:30 AM - FRIDAY 24TH 

MARCH 

Refreshements will follow after 

the Mass. 

If you are attending the 

refreshments, please RSVP your 

attendance to Rose Vernali 

Wednesday – Friday. 

 

Please note that on this day there 

will be no daily 9:15 am Mass. 

 

 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

8:30am every Friday, replacing the 

Rosary during Lent. 
 

Everyone is welcome to join  every 

Monday evening during Lent, to pray 

the Rosary and Stations of the Cross 

starting at 6.30 pm. 

 

Mon- Fri : 8:30 – 9:00 am 

Sat: 9:45 - 10:15 am & 5:30 pm –5:50 pm 

Sun: 10:30 am – 11:00 am  
 

EXTRA EVENING MASS 

For Lent we will be celebrating an 

evening Mass on Thursdays at 7pm. 

 
 

 

 
+ No Upcoming Funerals + 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Those who are ill especially;  

Duncan Bradie, Mary Yamin, John 

Licciardo, Bernadette Forrest, Soade, Rose 

Fernandes, Therese Nyssen, Baby Zayn, 

Joe & Carmen Savona, Michael 

Cacciatolo, Joseph F, Fred Camelleri, Jan 

De Keizer, Christopher Shaw, Jacob Gatt, 

Kane Lewis. 

NOTE:    Names for prayers of the sick 

will be listed for 4 weeks and will then be 

removed.  

You must call the parish office requesting 

to relist before the week mark. 

For those recently deceased;   

And for those whose anniversaries occur 

about this time especially: Leslie 

D’CRUZ, Herbert THOMAS, Joseph 

KRAUS; 

 

 
Tuesday 14th of March - 7pm-9pm 

All are welcome to discuss how they 

enjoy this Lenten season. 

Rsvp  Cathrine  0410651803 by 8/3/23 

 

Annual pilgrimage to Ta'Pinu in 

Bacchus Marsh on Friday March 

31st. 

Morning mass followed by 

morning tea, then carpooling to 

Ta'Pinu. 

There we will enjoy a 30 minute 

adoration, and The way of the 

Cross, followed by lunch. 

Please come and enjoy a 

spiritual day together. All are 

welcome. 

Rsvp Friday March 24th to  

Cathrine  0410651803 

 

The Rosary Project 

Fundraiser 
Next weekend a parishioner 

will be raising funds to support 

her online initiative, The 

Rosary Project. To do so, she 

will be selling her women's 

book at half price ($15) and 

many religious items. This will 

be a cash only stall. You can 

check out her site at 

www.therosaryproject.net  

 

 

 

“ 

 
 

 

OUR PARISH RENEWAL 
PROGRAM 

Pledge renewals are ready 
for collection. Please collect 
from the Church foyer. 

 
Dear Parishioners, 
 

Sadly Rose has decided to 
take a break from work 
before finding other 
career opportunities, 
hence she has resigned 
from Good Shepherd. 
Rose will be leaving a 
huge gap in the office, 
given that she is our most 
senior staff member 
having served us 
faithfully for 
approximately 7 years. 
Her last day with the 
Parish will be on the 24th 
March. 
Rose has expressed a 
desire to not have a 
formal farewell, but 
please feel free to drop 
into the office and give 
her your farewells. 

 
WEDDNING 

ANNIVERSARY 
Congratulations and best 
wishes to Gary and Dalrene 
who celebrate 55 years of 
marriage. Wishing them 
many more years of love, 
togetherness and 
happiness. 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.therosaryproject.net%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cgladstonepark%40cam.org.au%7C483d9405c0e14b4a833008db1f9b8159%7C48ee20c7c8ea423c8b28f19801e34193%7C0%7C0%7C638138524976932500%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AGUx0tVoQzN4hCZJJqyJ9yrZmHMvMupTUb7s0qqbDeQ%3D&reserved=0

